
This will help protect me from
getting sick from COVID-19.

Wear my mask over nose and mouth and
practice social distancing. 

Walk to doors. Walk to the counter and check-in.

 Wait a total of 15 minutes.

I am going to get the
COVID-19 vaccine.

Getting My COVID-19 Vaccine
Arrive at Rite Aid with a driver’s
license OR an identification card

with a photo as well as an
insurance card IF I have one.

Wait my turn. At my turn, complete required
paperwork if necessary

 Meet the pharmacist.  Sit in the chair and roll up my
sleeve. 

 I can close my eyes 
or look away.

Take a deep breath. I may feel a tiny pinch 
in my arm.

The pharmacist will put a 
Band-Aid on my arm. I can roll my 

sleeve down.

Schedule 2nd vaccine dose (if 2 shots 
are required).  Then I can leave.

Great job, I did it!



SCHEDULING AN APPOINTMENT:

Work with the athlete to schedule an appointment. You can contact the 

Office of Developmental Programs (ODP) Vaccination Call Center 

Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. at 1-800-424-4345. The 

call center can connect caregivers and athletes with the closest Rite Aid 

to make a vaccine appointment. 

Any athlete can take advantage of this great opportunity – they don’t 

have to be registered with ODP!

If there are any issues with scheduling an appointment, you can contact 

the ODP Customer Service Line at 1-888-565-9435, between the hours 

of 8:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday-Friday.

ON THE DAY OF THE APPOINTMENT: 

Help the athlete dress in clothing that will give the pharmacist access to 

the athlete's upper arm. 

Assist athlete with transportation to and from Rite Aid.

Ensure the athlete arrives on time and with required information.

Assist the athlete with checking in and completing required paperwork. 

Help the athlete schedule their second dose of vaccine (if necessary). 

HELP SPREAD THE WORD:

Please let other Special Olympics PA athletes and  their families know 

about this opportunity – we don’t want anyone to miss out!

We want getting the COVID-19 vaccine to be a
comfortable experience for our athletes!

 Parents/caregivers, here are ways you might help…




